
Travis Heights Elementary School 
PTA meeting, April 20, 201 
 
President Eliza Platt-Mills called the meeting to order at 5:56 p.m. 
 
Eliza gave an overview of the PTA mission: 

• raise money to support teachers and provide tutoring 
• build community through events 
• advocate at the Legislature for education funding 

 
Eliza asked volunteers to stand and be recognized. 
 
The following summaries were given to recruit volunteers: 

• Oliver Bernstein, fundraising 
• Julie Ulrich, communications, including Facebook, the website, Wednesday folders 
• Toni Wakefield for the Fall Carnival 

 
Announcements: 

• Ms. Robertson announced a coffee chat for Friday morning, April 21, to discuss proposed early 
release days and proposed universal breakfast. 

• A fundraising event at Fresa’s on S. First on Tuesday, April 25, during which five per cent of all 
sales will go to PTA. 

• Immigration clinic at the school Monday, April 24, 8-9:30 a.m.  
 
Treasurer David Lamkin gave a brief summary of the proposed budget. Jill Wiggins moved and Eliza 
seconded a motion to approve the budget. Motion carried. 
 
Election of officers: Eliza introduced Valentina Dorsa for Vice President and Gretchen Otto for Secretary. 
There being no other candidates, they were elected to their respective offices. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:20 for a program of student performances. 
 


